
 

Ref: ID/TBSG/22-23/FC/EOI/01 
Dated: 02.11.2023 

 
Corrigendum-7 

 
This has reference to Expression of Interest “For Partnering with BHEL 
on Hydrogen Fuel cell based Trainsets”. BHEL has done some 
modification in EOI documents. Please find attached updated EOI 
document and summary of modifications. Accordingly, due date for the 
submission of EOI documents has been extended. The due date now 
stands on 31/01/2024. 
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